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After the first two packages were bid, the project team reached out to other potential contractors for 
feedback on how best to increase the number of bidders.  After listening to constructive suggestions, the 
team modified the bidding requirements to maximize competition, however only 1 bid was received for 
Group 3 and at a substantially higher cost then Group 1 and 2 (for a comparable scope of work).  In order 
to keep Group 3 progressing forward, the team modified the Group 3 contract to award only the design 


